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Dear Daniel Fischer,

On behalf of all co-authors, we would like to sincerely thank you and the Reviewers for giving
us this feedback. We have revised our text according to the comments from Reviewer 2.

1 REVIEWER 2

1.1 COMMENTS FOR THE AUTHOR

1. Thank you for let us know about the extension of Bland-Altman method in the case
where there is no gold assay. We have included an paragraph in the discussion section
as recommend by the Reviewer. See the text below:

"If these methods are being compared without a ’golden standard’ reference (Lin, 1989),
an improved Bland-Altman interval approach is preferred (Liao and Capen, 2011)."
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